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NOTES ON CHEVRON SUNOL PIPELINE
MEETING ON MAY 30, 2006

PARTICIPANTS:

Jeff Cosgray, Chevron Pipeline (by phone}
Joe Morgan, URS

Angela Liang, URS

Greg White, URS

Jerry Wickham, ACEH

Donna Drogos, ACEH

Ariu Levi, ACEH

-URS had a proposed agenda and explained their position re continued SVE. Items of
discussion mcluded:

1) Absence of groundwater contamination with the exception of MW-1, which has
had free product. ACEH contended that contamination had reached the bedrock.

2) Chevron believes there may not be a large source in soil downslope from release.

3) Chevron does not know who they would contact for an independent evaluation.
URS considered an expert.

4} Chevron wanted to consider modeling to show how much fuel had evaporated.
ACEH said this would not be very convincing and would rely upon sotl and
groundwater data to estimate mass.

5) URS wants to install one additional SVE well to south in gravel layer and cover
part of hillside in plastic periodically.

Action Items:

1) Chevron and URS to assume that large mass exists downslope from release.

2) Chevron and URS to consider other methods including directional drilling from
road at top of slope.

3) ACEH to provide comments on SWI report.




